
Pillar of History



Part III – Reformation



Sacred Music 

Before the 

Reformation
Moved away from the pew to the 
platform.

Became technical beyond non-
professionals’ abilities.



Achtliederbuch - 1524



Ausbund - 1564



Metrical Psalmody

• Reworks the words of 
Scriptures into poetic 
structure with meter and 
rhyme.

• One of the preferred forms of 
church singing during and 
after the Reformation.



Basso Continuo or Figured Bass



Martin Luther

• Kept much of the Catholic 
liturgy when it did not 
contradict Scripture.

• Encouraged congregational 
singing in their own language.

• Promoted the use of new 
hymns and wrote many.

• Approved use of instruments.



Ulrich Zwingli

• Eliminated music from his 
services because he saw no 
command in Scripture to have 
it.



John Calvin

• Took positions less on 
tradition and more on 
Scriptures.

• “Regulative Principle”

• Took a more moderate 
approach to music.

• Promoted the use of Psalms 
above Hymns.

• No instruments in worship.



1565 Genevan Psalter

• The tune at the top of the 
page is one of the most 
enduring legacies of this 
songbook.  It is believed to 
have been written by Louis 
Bourgeois and is here 
associated with Psalm 134.  
Eventually it became 
associated with Psalm 100 
and is now known as OLD 
HUNDREDTH. 



Conrad Grebel and Balthasar Hubmaier



Menno Simons and Jacob Amann



Part V – Early English Sacred Music



Sternhold and Hopkins Psalter - 1562



Goostly Psalmes and Spiritualle Songs  - 

1535



Hymnes and Songs of the Church - 1623



Early English Hymn Writers

Milton, Baxter, Bunyan, Ken



Smyth, Cotton, Keach



Isaac Watts

• Greatest hymnwriter of his 
era.

• Wrote over 700 hymns
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